
 CUCC 

 Ministers                                                        The Whole Congregation 
 Pastor  Rev. Nicole Lamarche 
 Associate Pastor  Rev. Jackie Hibbard 
 Office Administrator  Alissa Kuster 
 Music Director                                                             Evanne Browne 
 Pianist  Alaina de Bellevue 

 Sign up to receive weekly email announcements at cuccboulder.org. 

 Announcement deadlines 
 e-news: Tuesday 10:00 AM   Sunday bulletin: Thursday 10:00 AM 

 Staff Contact Info 

 Rev. Nicole Lamarche,  Pastor,  is available by appointment Tue-Sat. 
 revlamarche@cuccboulder.org 

 Rev. Jackie Hibbard,  Associate Pastor  , covers pastoral  needs on 
 Mondays and is available by appointment. She is off on most 
 Fridays. associatepastor@cuccboulder.org 

 Alissa Kuster,  Office Administrator,  is available  by appointment 
 Tue/Thu 11:30-4:30 and Wed/Fri 9-3:30, 303-499-9119 or 
 office@cuccboulder.org 

 Evanne Browne,  Music Director,  musicdirector@cuccboulder.org 

 If you have a prayer request, please contact Rev. Nicole or Rev. 
 Jackie by phone or email prayer@cuccboulder.org. If your request is 
 for the Pastors only, please indicate in your message. If you wish to 
 become a prayer partner, please contact Nicole or Deborah Hayes. 
 Everyone is welcome to participate. 

 Giving at CUCC 
 - In-person at Sunday service, drop a cash or check contribution in the 
 offering box in the back of the Sanctuary 

 - Use a credit card with the PayPal donate button on 
 the Support page of our website cuccboulder.org. 

 -  Write and mail a check to CUCC at PO Box 3646, 
 Boulder, CO 80307 

 WELCOME TO 
 Community United Church of Christ 

 Sunday, November 27th, 2022 

 Child care available for the 10:30 a.m. service. 

 This Week 
 Today  8 am  Contemplative Worship 

 9 am  Casual Worship 

 9:45 am  CUCC Garden Meeting 
 in the yellow classroom 

 9:45 am  Choir Warm-up 
 in the sanctuary 

 9:45-10:30 am  Fellowship Hour 
 10:30 am  Worship 
 10:30 am  Sunday School 

 11:45 am  Choir Rehearsal 
 in the sanctuary 

 12 pm  ECHO Deadline 

 Tuesday  7:30 am  Breathing Space 

 6:30-8 pm  Men’s Small Group Meeting 
 @CUCC 

 Wednesday  10-11:30 am  Community Office Hours 
 @Caffè Sole 

 6-7:30 pm  Women’s Spirituality 
 Small Group @CUCC 

 Thursday  7:30 am  Breathing Space 
 4:30-6 pm  Spiritual Life Meeting 

 Friday  7-8:30 am  Men’s Breakfast 

 Save the Date 

 December 7th  5-6:30 pm  CCC Filling Socks for the 
 Unhoused 

 December 8th  12-1:30 pm  Small Group Meeting 

 December 8th  6:30-8:30 pm  CUCC Council Meeting 

 December 10th  6-9 pm 
 Community UCC Fundraiser: 

 Returning to our Roots! 
 A Retro Celebration 

 December 11th  New Member Sunday 

 Thank You to Our Greeters! 
 Carol Gibson and Lois Sorlie 



 CUCC Announcements 

 ECHO Deadline-November 27th 12 p.m. 
 Please send submissions to Alissa at office@cuccboulder.org. 

 Office Open Remotely 
 The office will be open remotely on Tuesday, November 29th from 11:30 
 a.m.-12 p.m. and 2:30-5:30 p.m. On site hours will resume Wednesday, 
 November 30th, 9-3:30. 

 Filling Socks for the Unhoused-December 7th 5-6:30 p.m. @CUCC 
 Please join CCC for our annual filling of 100 pairs of socks with many 
 needed personal and food items, for distribution to Boulder’s unhoused by 
 Bridge House. With holiday music and treats for all it is a fun gathering as 
 well as a much-appreciated service. All ages are welcome. 

 ●  Donations needed for the socks: Many of the items are purchased 
 but we are collecting toiletries, soft snack bars, and holiday candy 
 treats. Please drop off your donations in the labeled bin in the 
 Fellowship Hall any time before December 7th. 

 Community UCC 2022 Fundraiser: Returning to Our Roots! A Retro 
 Celebration 
 December 10th 6-9 p.m. @CUCC 
 We’re celebrating how far we’ve come by going back to where we started. 
 Join us for a ‘60s throwback with fellowship, fun, and food (and hopefully 
 some fundraising). We’ll have a silent auction, music, a VR demo, and more! 
 Food will be catered by Bridge House. Cost is $25 for an individual, and 
 $40 for two tickets.  If you would like to make a donation  for the auction, 
 see the CUCC Holiday Fundraiser Donation Form in the 11/23 e-news. 
 Ticket prices increase to $30 for individuals and $50 for a couple on 
 December 1st, so don't wait to get yours! To purchase tickets online, go to 
 cuccboulder.org/about-6  . Under Online Offerings, click on the Donate 
 button. Be sure to select “Fundraiser/Auction” on the drop down menu. 

 RISE Against Suicide Holiday Tree 
 Caring Ministry is again inviting you to consider choosing a star off the 
 Christmas Tree in the Fellowship Hall, and make a donation for a child in 
 Boulder County to receive mental health counseling. More information 
 about RISE coming soon, but the tree is up and your donation and support 
 is appreciated. Our kids need support! 

 Used Van Needed for Afghan Family to Purchase ASAP 
 The Tri-Church Refugee Resettlement Team (which includes CUCC) is 
 looking for a used van for the Afghan family we are sponsoring. A Honda, 
 Chrysler, or Dodge van with a third row of seats would be best. They have 4 
 children under 5 who all have car seats. Please contact John or Linda 
 Woods if you know of a suitable van we can check out. The family has 
 saved some money and the Tri-Church Team has some funds left to match 
 this so they can purchase this much-needed van. Fortunately, the father just 

 passed his Driver’s License test, and the mother wants to get hers by 
 March. Thanks for helping us help this family move toward self-sufficiency. 

 CROP Walk Results 
 CUCC raised $4,658.57 for CROP Walk, and the grand total raised was 
 $35,217.36. We also had the second largest number of walkers. Thank you 
 to all! 

 Thank you to everyone who came or supported the BASIC dinner! 
 It was a big success. If you would like to contribute to BASIC (Boulder Area 
 Sanctuary & Immigration Coalition) follow the links below: 
 For online donations 
 We have the fund online, and there is a direct link in the 11/23 e-news. 
 For donations by check 
 Write a check to the Longmont Community Foundation with BASIC on the 
 memo line. 
 Longmont Community Foundation 
 600 Kimbark Street 
 Longmont, CO 80501 

 2022 Directory 
 A new directory is in the works! A draft copy is available on the greeter 
 table in the Fellowship Hall. Please take a moment to find your entry and 
 confirm that all of your information is correct. Any corrections can be added 
 in the space provided. If you are not currently in the directory and would 
 like to be, or would like to be removed, contact Alissa at 
 office@cucccboulder.org or 303-499-9119. 

https://www.cuccboulder.org/about-6

